
 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

  
  
  

    
    

 
 

 

 

 
 

FDA-Industry Stakeholder Meeting for a 351(k) User Fee Program 
September 16, 2011, 11:30 am – 1:00pm 
Teleconference 

Purpose 

To review the proposed draft justification document accompanying the proposed draft statutory 
language for a 351(k) user fee program. 
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Draft Justification Document for a Biosimilar Biological Product User Fee Program 

FDA and industry stakeholders discussed industry comments on the proposed draft justification 
document that accompanies the proposed draft statutory language authorizing a biosimilar 
biological product user fee program for fiscal years 2013 to 2017.  Several comments and 
questions were identified and discussed; all were relatively minor and could be readily 
addressed. FDA agreed to revise the justification document based on the discussion.  


